Below is an update on the installation of the small bus shelter in Station Road.

Regards,

Leader of HCC Council

Sent: 17 September 2025 13:39

Subject: RE: Bus shelter in Station Road, Ashwell

Dear xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx

I am pleased to confirm that a permit has been granted for the 18th to 20th September for the installation of the shelter on Station Road. Works taking place on the 18th will be preparation works ahead of the shelter being installed on Friday 19th.

Kind regards,

Bus Infrastructure Officer